From: roseberry3@cox.net

Subject: updated CT Green Party 2012 Presidential Nomination
Convention Delegate/alternate Credential Applications

Date: June 1, 2012 10:25:02 PM PDT

To: delapp@gp.org

Cc: mccorg@comcast.net

To Whom It May Concern.

The CT Green Party appreciates the extension to allow us to complete our
delegate/alternate credential applications.

Our delegate and alternate delegate information has been attached.

Also find the minutes of the May 30, 2012 State Central Committee (SCC)
meeting of the CT Green Party in which the final selection of delegates and
alternate delegates were done.

| have answered the below questions in bold print.

2) Please answer question #2 below yes or no

a. Is your state party an accredited member state Green Party of the Green Party
of the United States (GPUS)? If not, has your party submitted an application to
the Accreditation Committee, which demonstrates its eligibility for membership?
Yes, since at least 2000 if not longer.

b. Is your caucus accredited and eligible for representation on the National
Committee of the GPUS? If not, is it planning on doing so before the Presidential
Nominating Convention?

Yes.

For questions #3 - #5, please attach either an .rtf or .pdf document and/or web
link to the appropriate document in your email response, and a hard copy
included in your postal mail response.

3) Please provide copies of all portions of your state's election law, which are
relevant to the selection of delegates to a national convention, whether by
primary, caucus, or petitions for national

candidates. There are no applicable State laws or regulations.

4) Please provide the policy of your state party/caucus regarding support for the
Presidential Slate nominated at the Presidential Nominating Convention,
specifically:

a. Support of the Presidential Slate nominated by the Presidential Nominating



Convention through the provision of its presidential ballot line where it exists; or,
through the qualification of such

nominated candidates as write-in candidates, if such is possible under the
election laws of their state: and/or,

We are currently working on acquiring enough petition signatures to
acquire a ballot line for the GPUS presidential candidate.

If we fail to acquire a ballot line through petitioning, then the CT Green
Party will address support for a write-in GPUS presidential candidate.

We did support the GPUS presidential candidate as a write-in candidate in
2008 because we did not have a ballot line for president.

b. Support of the Presidential Slate nominated by the Presidential Nominating
Convention by its Presidential Convention delegates and/or its Presidential
electors; and/or; Yes

c. Any prohibition to the opposition of the Presidential Slate nominated by the
Presidential Nominating Convention by its Presidential Nominating Convention
delegates and/or its Presidential electors and/or Presidential Nominating
Convention delegates and/or, No

d. Any other policy of the state party regarding its post-convention relationship to
the Presidential Slate nominated by the Presidential Nominating Convention;
None.

e. If there is no current policy on these subjects, the application shall state that

the state Green Party has not adopted a policy on these subjects. This is
correct.

5) Please include a copy of the approved minutes of you state convention or
other body authorized to name the delegation, which documents the delegates’
selection. If approved minutes are not available, the Application shall include
other documentation of the delegates’ selection. See attachment.

Sincerely,

Barbara A. Barry, secretary of CT Green Party effective April 28, 2012

S. Michael DeRosa, chairman of the CTGP per re-election of April 28, 2012.






